APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

Sent: 27 August 2023

To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: 161-165 Highland road proposed license
Hello,

| am a nearby resident (Hellyer Road) of the proposed license for 161-165 Highland Road Southsea, | am writing as |
am very concerned about the potential noise pollution from live music and events late at night that will result from
the license being granted. | feel the kind of establishment being proposed is better suited to other areas of Southsea
where late night noise and people congregating is already an occurrence, and not suited to a quiet residential area
with lots of young families, that is situated a substantial distance away from the town centre or the area of Albert
road that is already accepting of this type of premises.

| strongly oppose the the application that has been applied for.
Regards

Charlie





